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Joint Registry ‘
225 3464 This letter is in response (o your inquiry regarding information given 1o the

patient following the misadmimistration at Marqueite General Hospital.

Beacon House

2285276
As documented in the medical record, the patient was contacted by phone on

Cancer Related :
- cmedd o 112093, at about 10:45 a.m. on the morming after the discovery of the

Support Groups

22535 misadministration, to check on her clinically and to inform her of the occurrence.

Ooetany Boctsl Wackes She was informed that the sources were not positioned deep enough in the pelvis

2253477 to achieve the desired dose to the cancer and that the difference would be made
up with the 2nd planned implam. She appeared to have a good und2rstanding

Enterostomal Therapy . - 2
2253411 mn/gun' me & progress report, siating thicit stie mI\_/('c/lll‘;'./:.'l,"(\' well aside SO

2 loase BM's, a yellowish vagmal discharge, and mild irritation arow: 1 the
introttus, not unanticipated. The referring physician Dr. Addison, was contacted
on the same mormng about 10:30 a.m. informed of the misadmonistration and my
imtention to contact the patient by telephone

On 11 24 93, I discussed the case with Dr. Sttt of the University of Wisconsin,
primarily to inform her of my plan to compensate for the difference in the planned
dose with the second implant. She agreed with this approach. She also noted
that as long as the patient had already been notified, of the misadministration,

she would not need a copy of the letter to the NRC. We agreed that a letter would
be unduly distressing for the patient and this topic had been "addressed at the last
NRC meeting" which she attended
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On 12 293, | discussed with Dr. Addison, referring physician, the possibility of written

notification of the misadmistration for the patient. He and 1 agreed that a letter 1o the patient

would not be in her best interest, causing anxiety out of proportion to the actual risk to her from

the misadmimistration. 10CER 35 33(a) states that " The licensee shall also notify ... the patient
unless the referring physician .. helieves, based on medical judgement, that telling the patient
would be harmful ..."

The referring physician and 1 felt an ethical responsibility to notify the patient of what had
happened  We also believed, based on medical judgement, that a copy of the written report
would be "harmful” to the patient, causing emotional distress out of proportion to the actual risk
1o her from the misadmirnistration
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